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Enrollment

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 456.63 (anticipated)
2021/2022 495.00
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

PACE Outreach

PACE hosted a Meet and Greet in the ALC November. Families came to meet all PACE staff
present for the inservice (Superintendent, Principal, School Counselor, Graduation Coach,
Special Education Teacher, Admins, and all Contact Teachers).  Multiple craft activities,
pizza, and a movie were offered.

PACE advertising has been deferred at this time. Over the next several months, our
marketing team will focus on search engine optimization and updating the PACE website.
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School Improvement

The first quarter ended October 31. Teachers completed grades and report cards are
available through all MyPACE accounts. The focus shifts now to helping support parents
prepare for work samples due at the end of quarter two.

PACE completed fall  inservice November 8th and 9th. We focused on both the district work
of goals and objectives as well as our PACE specific A3 goals. Of note, we worked on our
goal of supporting student academic success through MTSS and completing ACES training
for teachers.
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